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Book Fair 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
Book Fair arrives at our school next week! All classes will view the books and write their 
wish lists on Monday 23 and Tuesday 24 November during their library lesson. A pamphlet 
will be sent home showing a small selection of books available for purchase. Pictures and 
prices of all the books and novelty items for sale will be uploaded to Class Dojo by teachers, 
the school website and the school Facebook page. This will give you a chance to sit down 
with your child and help them select what they may purchase from the Book Fair. 
After you have made your selections, please record items you want your child to buy. Add 
up the cost and write the total amount to be spent. Go online to the Scholastic website 
www.scholastic.com.au/payment and make a payment for the total amount you wish to 
spend. You will be given a receipt number which you will need to record on the ‘Wish List 
Payment’ sheet. 
Provide your details: first and last name, a daytime phone number and the school’s name. 
** Take a photo or record your receipt number and keep it for reference.  
To collect or order items paid for, your child needs to bring the ‘Wish List Payment’ slip with 
the receipt number and parent details to the Library and give it to Ms Mengelsons. The last 
day to do this is Tuesday 1 December 2020 as THE BOOK FAIR ENDS AT 3.30pm.  
 
PLEASE NOTE: In compliance with COVID 19 restrictions, parents will not be permitted to 
attend the Book Fair and student numbers purchasing books will be limited at all times. 
Below is a table showing the times students will be able to purchase items from the Book 
Fair. 
 

Before school Monday Tuesday After school 
n/a 23 November 

K/1B and SEU during 
Library time  

24 November 
5/6R, 1/2F and 3/4O 
during Library time 
 

n/a 
 

Monday 30 November 
and Tuesday 1 December  
8:00 – 8: 55am 
K-6 students with 
payment slips or cash 

30 November 
K/1B and SEU during 
Library time 

1 December 
5/6R, 1/2F and 3/4O 
during Library time 
 

Tuesday 1 December  
3:00 – 3:30pm 
K-6 students with 
payment slips or cash 
BOOK FAIR ENDS AT 
3:30pm TODAY! 

 
Book Week and Book Fair Library Competition 
During library sessions, students participated in a ‘favourite book’ drawing competition. The entries received were 
excellent. Local high school students had the honour of judging the competition for us and the winning entries were 
chosen for their bright colours, attention to detail and excellent fine motor skills. These winners will be announced in 
Week 7 when our wonderful librarian Ms Mengelsons will be here. The prizes on offer consist of a 1x $25 Coles 
(Merrylands) gift card, 1x $25 CREDIT VOUCHER to use at the school Book Fair as well as $10 CREDIT VOUCHERS to 
use at the school Book Fair.  
Students who receive a voucher as their prize in the competition, will have the amount on the voucher discounted 
from their purchase. If they choose items greater than the amount on the credit voucher, the difference must be 
paid in cash at school and not online.  
The vouchers MUST BE USED BY Tuesday 1 December 2020 when the school book fair closes.  
Any vouchers not submitted by this date will no longer be valid.  
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